December 2, 1994

Mr. Lawrence Alires
Environmental Engineer

Air Pollution Control Bureau
P. O. Box 26110

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502

RE: Site Change Notification

In response to your certified mail no. Z 766 603 109 dated
October 26, 1994, please be advised that the portable
natural gas compressor package within Lea County, New Mexico
has been relocated to Section 34, Township 21 South, Range
32 East, at the Maralo, Inc. battery of the Bilbrey "34r"
Federal Lease, Well #1, as shown on the enclosed schematic.

There have been no changes in the method of operation which
may constitute a modification of the existing determination.

If you have any further questions please call me in Midland
at (915) 684-7441.

Sincerely,
Dorothea Logan
Regulatory Analyst
Maralo, Inc.

attachment

cc: Bureau of Land Management
Carlsbad, New Mexico
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